Canteen reporttoP & C

Thank you to the P and C for the extra kitchen equipment. There has been an increase in orders from
students and teachers in recent weeks, keeping us all busy.

We have had very few volunteers coming in to help, but the three of us have been working really
well and efficiently together; we certainly could not manage without Becky coming in for those 12
hours a week at the moment.

We are being Covid safe in every way possible, wearing gloves to prepare food and sanitizing all
surfaces etc regularly.

We are not taking cash over the counter at the moment, asking everyone to order online instead.
Most parents seem happy to order birthday ice blocks online rather than sending in their own,
although we are still getting the odd one asking to leave treats with us for their child.

We are still taking the recycling home with us each week, are we likely to get a recycling bin at
school this year?



